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25 August 2011

Dear Simon

Re: Part 3A − 71−81 Berry Street & 88 Walker Street, North Sydney
Section 75 W Modification

I refer to your letter dated 14 June 2011 concerning the Section 75 W modification of the
development consent at the above address and Council's partial response on 27 June 2011
and 13 July 2011. The Planning Consultants JBA forwarded a copy of the reviewed and
confirmed GFA figures to Council on 11 and 15 August 2011. The figures have been
confirmed by registered surveyors Frank M Mason and Co Pty Limited. The confirmed
figures are as follows:

Proposed GFA
Existing GFA
Additional GFA

63,772m2
10,603m2
53,169m2

Based on the additional GFA and using the original rates at the time of consent the revised
Section 94 contributions are:
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Based on the contribution rate of $107.24 the revised Railway Infrastructure Contribution is
$5701843.56

Should you wish to discuss this matter please contact the undersigned on 9936 8354 or by
email: Geoff.Mossemenear@northsydney.nsw.gov.au.

Yours faithfully

~C'UToIVE
PLANNER
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